
Johnson County Democratic Party Committee Meeting Minutes 

● September 04, 2018 ● 

Call to order
Meeting called to order at 7:10pm by Chairman McIntyre. Six were in attendance including 

William McIntyre, Chair and Greg Haas, Secretary.

Reports and Announcements
No corrections to minutes proposed. Motion to accept as written seconded and passed.
Secretary reported information from Treasurer Shell: after revenue and expenses from welcome 

social event checking balance is $1934.18. Bill has been reimbursed for t-shirts. There are 37 t-shirts 
left in inventory. With no opposition or corrections the report will be filed with the Secretary for 
presentation to audit committee at a later date.

Chairman McIntyre expressed gratitude for everybody that helped out for our big weekend. 
Even those who just brought food made for a terrific presentation. Chairman McIntyre announced vice-
chair Harmon’s resignation and indicated he is searching for an interim replacement and queried the 
group for suggestions. Chairman McIntyre announced his planned absence from October’s regular 
meeting. Will moved that Greg chair in his place, should there be no vice-chair present at that time. 
Joanne seconded. Greg accepted and the motion passed.

Old Business
The group reviewed and evaluated the State Party Central Committee Meeting weekend. No 

action was taken.

New Business
Greg offered to drive folks to the next canvassing event in Sheridan if the state decides to do 

one.
Will moved that we notify the state’s coordinated campaign people that J.C. Dems will offer up 

to $150.00 to each of the six statewide candidates (up to $900.00 total) for campaign advertising in 
Johnson County at discretion and by the design of each campaign. Joanne seconded and the motion 
passed.

Will moved to table the discussion of a monthly donation to the state party. Greg seconded. 
With one opposing vote the motion passed.

Chairman McIntyre shared that the vice-chair responsibilities are primarily chairing meeting in 
the absence of the Chair and holding a seat on the State Central Committee (being one of the four votes
from Johnson County).

Greg agreed to contact the state party regarding access to VAN data for call banks on October 
2nd and September 5th as well as regarding the advertising donation mentioned above.

Hat was passed for donations.

Adjournment
There being no further business the chair adjourned the meeting at 9:15pm.

Submitted by Greg Haas, Secretary
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